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expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 
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COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Wednesday, January 13, 2021 

 
2:00 p.m. 

 
Two More Positive Students and a Growing Quarantine List 

 
An eighth grade student who attended the Jr. High last week tested positive for COVID on 
Monday.  19 students have been asked to quarantine due to exposure in the classroom and 
on a bus.  A fifth grade student who attended Beckemeyer last week and this Monday tested 
positive for COVID today. 13 students have been asked to quarantine due to exposure. 
 
The recent increase in local cases of COVID has caused the number of students on our 
quarantine list to increase to 220, most of those being from out-of-school exposures.  
 
We are committed to providing our students and staff with a safe and healthy environment. 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our COVID prevention 
policies and procedures as we work to help protect our students, staff, and families. For any 
questions or concerns, please contact us at (217) 532-2942.  
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